
From: Nkechi Nwafor-Robinson 
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 10:04 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Doris Cheng <doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca>;  
Subject: Ref#: D01-20004 and D02-20010 
 

 

  
Great day!! 
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
My family, residing at 55 Arten Avenue, Richmond Hill ON L4C 9X1, is requesting an opportunity to 
attend and speak at the upcoming public meeting on September 23, 2020, at 7:30 PM. 
 
We are in opposition for amending the Official Plan and Zoning By-Law in the above application. We are 
very concerned about this plan. We choose to live in the area, and specifically on Arten Avenue as it was 
a quiet hidden treasure. This amendment threatens to disrupt the landscape and safety of our 
neighborhood, and that is not acceptable. 
 
We believe the amendment will cause heavy traffic, noise, safety and so many other issues In addition, it 
would impact the value of the properties in the area and elevate the flood concerns. 
 
We will be giving voice to this situation and ask that the city holds to the original agreement. 
 
Please confirm that I will be added to the agenda for the upcoming meeting. 
 
I can be reached via email or by phone at xxx. 
 
All the greatest, 
Nkechi 
“Your smile is your logo, your personality is your business card, and how you leave others feeling 
following an encounter with you becomes your trademark.” 
 
 


